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August 5, 19247

Hone Harris Grotite
Plasa, lorth Dakota

Dear ir, Grottes

This will acknowledge your recent letter
telling me about the trouble you and your neighbors
are having in trying Lo keep stray horses out of
your fields,

if your fences are being deliberately
cut, you should certainly ask the shorifi to nake
an invesbigation, 1 an tacing the matber wp witi
the Tadian agency at lbowoods tu see if there is
arréhing Luab ey can ao to kesp thess horses
fron damaging your fieldse

L will geb in touch with you again as soon
as I hear from the Supsrinbendents

With kindest regards aud best wishes for
your good health, I an

Sincerely,

Wisnf
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